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Department gives parents chance to re-instate licenses 

 
August is Child Support Awareness Month and the San Bernardino County Department of 
Child Support Services is sponsoring events that highlight the department’s services to 
families.   
 
The department will participate in the state-sponsored "Get Back on the Road” Driver 
License Release Program. Individuals who have had their driver’s license or any state-
issued license suspended for nonpayment of child support will have the opportunity to have 
their licenses re-instated by making payments toward their child support. 
 
“Child Support Awareness Month is a time for the department to educate the public about 
the services our department offers to families,” said Director Connie Brunn.  
 
Customers can visit the department’s website at hss.co.san-bernardino.ca.us/DCSS to 
learn about extended office hours and other Child Support Awareness month events. 
 
The department collected $152.6 million in 2009 and serves 150,000 children in the largest 
geographic area in the continental United States. 
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